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Julie Kraus - MoJo Monkey 1169 7th St W
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From: Diane Olson

To: Fuller, Margaret; Kraus, Julie
Date: 4/6/2012 11:37 AM

Subject: MoJo Monkey 1169 7th St W

Hi Julie,

Earlier this week I was contacted by Lisa Clark the owner at MoJo Money. They were accessed the fine for cold
food temperatures. I don't know if she has paid the fine yet. I told her to give you a call and let you know when
she plans on paying it.

I did the reinspection yesterday and she has corrected the violation.

If you have any questions- let me know.
FYI T am doing the recheck on Kim Carlton's area for critical violations. I am trying to have these done by early
next week.

Have a nice Easter

Diane Olson R.S.

City of Saint Paul

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St Suite 220

St Paul, MN 55101-1806
651-266-9138

diane.olson@cl.stpaul.mn.us
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